The Sanctuary Guild (Flowers)

The Sanctuary Guild decorate the church every week with flowers on the Altar or Pulpit, beside the book of remembrance and in the children's chapel. We arrange flowers in memory of loved ones or to commemorate a special occasion for anyone that wishes to make a donation and we fill the church with floral arrangements at Christmas, Easter and Harvest.

Last year we held a master class for anyone interested in trying their hand at arranging. It was well attended and many volunteers help to decorate the Church at our busy times. We always need more helpers, even if it is simply to ensure that there are flowers in the children's Chapel, which is in daily use. This can be flowers from your garden or even one special bloom to put by the book of prayer. The flowers in Church need topping up with water and dead heading regularly to make sure they look good for events that go on during the week.

Help is always welcome and I will be please to assist if you would like to make an arrangement. It is a satisfying and rewarding job.

Jan Walpole Sanctuary Guild.

Church Flower Arranger's Prayer.

May God grant that our hearts, our eyes and our hands may receive His inspiration enabling us to glorify His house with the beauty of the leaves and blossoms which He Has created. Amen.